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This week’s saying  . . . 
It was touch and go. 

 
Can your child tell you what it means?  Can they 

use it in a sentence correctly? 
 

This week . . . 
It has been really lovely having everyone back at 
school!  Whilst we are still staying in ‘bubbles’ and 
missing assemblies and playing out altogether, it 
has been really nice getting a little bit more back 
to ‘normal’. 
 
Children are pleased to be able to see their friends 
in class and spend some time playing with them 
both inside and out.  Everyone is working 
incredibly hard to catch up on everything that’s 
been missed, and everyone is also trying hard to 
keep themselves and others as safe as possible now 
we are all back. 
 
Thanks for all your continued support from home 

in trying to keep school as safe as possible.       
 

Places in nursery 
We have some places left in nursery for next 
term.  Your child must be three by 31.03.21.  
If they are, they would be welcome to join 
either morning or afternoon nursery after 
Easter.  You can collect a form from the 
office, or download it from the school website 
(Friday letter link). 
 
If your child has turned three by 31.08.21, 
they will be able to join nursery in September 
for either the morning or the afternoon 
sessions. 
 
Please either collect a form from the school 
office, or download one from the school 
website, and return it to the school office as 
soon as possible.   
 
If you know of any other families with 
children who might be interested in a place, 
please let them know.  Thank you. 

 

Attendance 
Last week’s attendance stars are classes 6 
(98%) and 13 (99.6%) – well done to both!  
Last week’s attendance was 93.9%, with 
overall attendance for the year so far 93%. 

 
Punctuality 
There were no children late last week in 
classes 3 or 17. 

 
 

School closes for the Easter holiday 
NEXT Friday (26.03.21) and re-opens 

on Monday 12.04.21. 
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